
Subject: Hollywood Media District BID - Requests Information on Art for Traffic Control Boxes
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 02/15/2017 01:44 PM
To:
CC: JL Singer <jl@hollywoodcenter.com>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Jonathan:

It was a pleasure speaking to you today regarding the “traffic control” art box requests.  At your convenience, please send me a sample 
request letter and the procedures for creating art on the traffic control boxes.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


